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PUPPETERIA VALUESKWELA

Afttached is a letter of Jonathan S. Orafo, Founding Artistic Director,
Dulaang Tobias Foundation Inc., requesting permission to showcase puppet
shows and creative story-telling through Puppeteria
Valueskwela in different schools in NCR.

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no
disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 fitled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring
Compliance Therewith and the no collection policy as stated in Section 3 of
Republic Act No. 5546, An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the
Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project of Purpose from Students and
Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law).

For information, contact:
Joanthan S. Orafio

Founding Artistic Director
Mobile no.: 0917-6291275
Incl.:

As stated
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DULAANG TOBIAS FOUNDATION, INC.
“We create. We educate.”
SEC Reg. No. A1997-8340
177 Taliba St., San Rafael Village, Balut Tondo, Manila

May 17, 2023

Mr. Wilfredo E. Cabral
Regional Director
DepEd NCR, Quezon City

Dear Sir Cabral:
Greetings!

We, the Dulaang Tobias Foundation, Inc. a non-stock non for profit theater organization who aims to
revitalize Golden Filipino Values thru plays, puppet shows, short films and other related arts. Our
organization exists for more than 25 years and consistently committed to our mission specially for our
vouth’s Values Formation.

We would like to resume our advocacy in different schools to perform Puppet Shows, Creative Story
Telling and plays thru our program PUPPETERIA VALUESKWELA. We highly appreciate donations and
this is not compulsary to our learners.

The content/segment to be presented are as follows:
1. Pepito Pasaway sa Kaharian ng Gulay at Prutas
2. Mga Bantay ng Kalikasan

3. ltoy Palamura

4. Ang Karunungan ni Haring Solomon

In line with this, we would like to ask your permission and endorsement of our noble project to present
our shows to different schools under your jurisdiction (NCR). These shows are great reinforcement for

our learners.

To enlighten you about the details of this proposal, we are available to meet you at your most
convenient time.

Thank you and God bless you!

Respectfully yours,

f“ 7&2“ o W_é)
nathan S. Orafio Maricel P. Nungg

Founding Artistic Director Deputy Executive Director
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